
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENCE 

STUDENTS ABOUT 2021 HOUSE 

COMMITTEE ELECTIONS 

 
Kindly be informed that all residences 
that have experienced technical 
complexities with the system, instances 
where voting may need to be extended 
are requested to make their 
submissions on the email highlighted 
below before 11 am today: 

Hcelections@dut.ac.za 
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